
 
 

 
 
Letter Of Authorization 

 
Feb. 20, 2007 

 
Chief, Authorizations Branch 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

 
Re: Wionics Certification Application 
FCC ID: T8YDGLR7CV1 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 

16269 Laguna Canyon Rd. #100 
Irvine, California  92618, U.S.A 

Tel.: (949) 753-5028 
Fax.:  (949) 753-1329 

 
 

Please be advised that Wionics Research authorizes TDK R&D Corporation to act on 
our behalf, until otherwise notified, for the above mentioned application submitted to 
the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) regarding Ultra-Wideband (UWB) 
products. 

 
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC 
benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C. 862. 
Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), to the application is subject to denial 
of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Ted Lin 
Senior System Engineer 


